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-8 WASHING TON, D. C. 20666g

*
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The Honorable Alan Simpson, Chairman.

.

Subcommittee on Nuclear Regulation
! Committee on Environment and Public Works
' , United States Senate

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed for your information is an announcement that the Nuclear*

Regulatory Commission staff ha:, been informed by Houston Lighting &
-

Power Company (HL&P) that HLf,P will review records of a recently
settled lawsuit involving Hl.&P, its partners, and Brown & Root, Inc._

'
~.

to see if the documents contain any matters of safety significance
,

which might affect the South Texas Project.

This announcement will be n: ailed to the news media today.
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arJton Kamerer, Director '

ffice of Congressional Affairs

\Enclosure: ,'

As stated,

cc: Sen. Gary Hart
,

) IDENTICAL LETTER SENT T0:

Rep. M. Udall / cc: Rep. M. Lujan
Rep. E. Markey / cc: Rep. C. Moorhead

/ tan P. Gram
Sen. L. Bentsen
Rep.' David Sweeney
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